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This amendment is being issued to provide answers to vendor questions.  
 
This amendment is for informational purposes only and does not need to be acknowledged.  
 

Questions submitted by potential offerors and answers from the State: 
 

Question 1:  What is the current Horizon database size? 
  
Answer:  Currently over 500Gbs. 
  
 
Question 2:  3.18 (Insurance Requirements): In lieu of Professional Liability coverage, would the State be 

amenable to changing the requirement and accepting “Technology Errors & Omissions Liability,” 
which also includes Cyber Liability? 

  
Answer:  No, the state language remains the same. 
  
 
Question 3:  What is the monthly or annual sample volume? 
 
Answer:  At the highest during COVID around 50,000 per month. Normal volume is 10,000 per month. 
  
 
Question 4:  How many users across the two labs will need read/write access to the system? 
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Answer:  Less than 50. 
  
 
 
Matt Meienberg   
Procurement Officer        
Phone:   (907) 465-5293                                            
Email:  matt.meienberg@alaska.gov 

 
End of Amendment #2 
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